COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

REF: NS FUEL 3183/38/8513. loth May, 1938,

Dear Sir, :
I beg to acknowl&dga the receipt of your letter of the
9th instant respecting the Annual Losd Line Survey of the R.F.A
"BOARDALE", and with regard thereto I shall be obliged if you
will be good enough to let me know in due course at what port
the survey will be held.
I am,Dear Sir,

Youra faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committees.

The Secretary of the Admiralty.
SaWele
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